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Contractor Kokua/Tips 

Hawaii Revised Statutes §103D-101 states: 
 

 

Any vendor taking part in the conduct of public procurement shall 
act in good faith to practice purchasing ethics and display 
business integrity. This includes: 
 

(1)  Avoiding the intent and appearance of unethical 
behavior or business practices; 

 

(2)  Refraining from any activity that would create the 
appearance of impropriety or conflicts of personal 
interest and the interests of the State or counties; 

 

 (3)  Identifying and eliminating any conflicts of 
interest;  

 

     And, 

 (4)  Ensuring that all persons are afforded an equal 
opportunity to compete in a fair and open 
environment. 

 

 


